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25th April 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Petworth Park Visit 
 
As part of geography field work and art, Beech Explorers and Beech Investigators will be 
visiting the Petworth Park on Monday 30th April in the morning.  
 
For this visit we will spending time outside, please ensure that your child has a warm 
waterproof coat in case of bad weather. 
 
If you are able to help on this trip, please come and speak to us or the office. 
 
Please note that the Local Visits Consent Form will cover this visit.  
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

      
Mrs Rachel Harris    Mrs Tania Blackmore 
Beech Investigators Class Teacher  Beech Explorers Class Teacher 
 
 

mailto:offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk/

